
6/2024 

 

 

Students Entering Grade 3 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Summer is a time of rest and relaxation for everyone; however, your child/children may 

also use the time to prepare for the next grade!  It will benefit your child to learn and 

practice items listed below, and remember, it’s always important to read, read, read! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Chris Heery 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

Math-Practice Times Tables up to 12. 

READ, READ, READ 
 

   


